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Mai Vang

From: Daniel Smith <d.smith1998@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 4:13 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Contesting a property cleanup

Hello, 
My name is Daniel Smith at 923 Sherburne Ave, Saint Paul MN, 55104. I am emailing today to be put on the legislative 
hearing list for tomorrow (February 21, 2023). The letter in the mail said I had to email within 5 days to be put on the 
schedule. My parcel number is 35-29-23-24-0199. My assessment number is 238512. It also says that written or oral 
statements will be considered as further appeal after first attending the legislative hearing. If I'm understanding right I need 
to wait until after tomorrow to make any appeal statements through email or calling. So this email is strictly for being put 
onto the schedule for the teleconference. Please either respond to this email or call (651-424-6457) to inform me of my 
time and phone number to call to join the teleconference.  
 
Respectfully, Daniel Smith 


